
Subject: CHEP 2010:  deadline of the Call for Abstracts has been extended!!!
Posted by Mohammad Al-Turany on Fri, 30 Apr 2010 19:10:20 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Quote:Dear Friends,
 
Due to the popular demand and request worldwide, we would like to inform you that the
deadline of the Call for Abstracts for the CHEP 2010 has been extended!!!
 
Please note that the new submission deadline is Friday, 14 May 2010.
 
Do not miss the opportunity to participate the CHEP 2010 in Taipei Taiwan! To submit an
abstract, please visit: http://event.twgrid.org/chep2010/cfp.html 
 
Thank you again for your attention! If you have further questions, please feel free to contact us!
Look forward to receiving your abstract and meeting you in Taipei! 
 
 
With Best Regards,
 
Sincerely yours,
 
Angelina Shen
CHEP 2010 Secretariat
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